
Please consider helping out in the Walberta Park School and/or Cherry Road School Parent
Volunteer Centers (PVC) for the 2018-19 school year.  Volunteers help out with many of the
routine jobs such as stapling, cutting, laminating, assembling books, etc.. We help free up our
teacher’s valuable time for them to spend this time working directly with our children.  You can
volunteer occasionally or on a regular basis; any time you can give is very much appreciated.

Both school PVCs are open MONDAYS and WEDNESDAYS from 9-11 am and 1:30-3:00 pm.
You may drop in whenever works for you. Please keep in mind younger children are not allowed
in the school while you volunteer.  However, many projects can be signed out and brought home
for you to work on at your convenience. Just return the project back to school
before the deadline.  Please complete the below form and return to school.

If you have any questions, please contact Kelly Jackson, Walberta Volunteer
Coordinator, or Amy Pendergast, CRS Volunteer Coordinator. Both can be
reached at westparentorg@gmail.com.

Thanks, WEST

The Parent Volunteer Centers
Need You!

I can help with the PVC!
Please send this form to school with your child to volunteer.

Parent Name: _________________________________________________________________

Child’s Name: ____________________________ Grade:_________ Teacher:_______________

E-mail:_______________________________________________________________________

Phone:_______________________ Cell Phone: _______________________ Texts Okay?  Y / N

I would like to help out the Parent Volunteer Center at:  ____WPS   _____CRS  ____ Either/Both

I would most likely be available to help on:   _____ Mondays _____ Wednesdays

_____ Take-Home Projects


